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I strongly support establishing the OregonFlora Program at Oregon State University. 

The parts of the flora that have so far been published are the only resource we have 

that describes the plants that exist in Oregon. This is a massive project, and the 

product so far is excellent, but without steady and adequate funding it will be slow 

going to complete the project. The online and app versions of the flora make 

information about Oregon's flora available to all Oregonians, even if they don't have 

the printed books.  

 

Please support this important work. 


